
Weekly Newsletter 
‘Preparing our children for a world we know 

 and a world yet to be discovered.’

Annual Parent Survey 
Each year we seek feedback from all 
stakeholders through online surveys and use 
the responses gathered to inform our School 
Development Planning for 2024-25. Pupils, 
staff and yourselves are given the opportunity 
to respond to a small number of statements 
related to different aspects of school life.  

The link to access the survey is here. You can 
share your views over the coming week and 
the form will close at 9am on Monday 20th 
May. Thank you in advance for taking the time 
to respond, your feedback will be greatly 
appreciated.  

Mr Thompson, Head of School  

Issue 30, 10th May 2024

Instagram 
If you would like to follow your child’s year 
group accounts, the handles are as follows: 

Pre-School: chps.preschool 

Reception: chps.reception 

Year 1: chps.year1 

Year 2: chps.year2 

Year 3: chps.year3 

Year 4: chps.year4 

Year 5: chps.year5 

Reminder 

In addition to following the above accounts, 
please complete this short form so that 
teachers can verify follower requests.  

We hope you enjoy seeing what life is like at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School through the 
window of Instagram!

Sun Safety 
As we (finally!) experience some sunny 
weather, please remember to ensure your 
child brings their water bottle to school and 
appropriate allergy and sun protection has 
been applied.  

It is also a good opportunity to check that your 
child’s belongings are named to minimise any 
lost property, particularly in jumpers and 
blazers are these are sometimes removed on 
warmer days. 

SEND Champions 
We have a brilliant group of parents/carers that 
attend termly SEND Champions meetings.  

In the last meeting, the group: 

- planned for a SEND Champions Coffee 
Morning 

- Collated recommendations on tried and 
tested places to visit as parent/carer of a 
child with SEND 

- Begun work on collaborating with SEND 
Champions from Laurus Cheadle Hulme to 
prepare parents/carers for what life is like as 
a parent of a high school child with SEND.  

The group would like to advertise and invite 
additional parents/carers to join them for an 
informal coffee morning on Wednesday 3rd 
July at 9am where they would love to share 
their recommendations on places to visit within 
the local area and to further expand the 
network of parents/carers that can support 
each other and their child/children. 

http://www.instagram.com/chps.preschool
http://www.instagram.com/chps.reception
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year1
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year2
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year3
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year4
http://www.instagram.com/chps.year5
https://forms.office.com/e/xpjyXpgyWG
https://www.instagram.com/cheadlehulmeprimary?igsh=ZG4xcXJtZHR0c2dy&utm_source=qr
https://forms.office.com/e/HaYkj8Xs7M


Information / Reminders  
Attendance 

When children miss school, not only do they 
miss out on important learning but it makes their 
return difficult too.  

We are very fortunate to have so many families 
that value the importance of education and our 
whole school attendance is above the national 
average as a result. However, there are some 
families that fall below acceptable thresholds 
and have been identified by our Education 
Welfare Officer for monitoring or for further 
action to be taken by the Local Authority.  

With the above in mind, please arrange for 
appointments to be made outside of school 
hours (where possible) and stick to the 
excellent habits and routines to maintain strong 
attendance and punctuality for your child/
children.  

Site Safety 
Thank you again for the continued efforts to 
drive safely on the school site, college car park 
and surrounding roads. Please be aware of the 
pedestrian crossing in the speed bump near the 
entrance to the site and remember to give way 
to pedestrians that need to cross safely.

 Dates for the Diary 
13th May - Y4 Malham Information Session, 

                  3:30pm in 2CI 

24th May - School Closes for Half Term 

10th June - INSET Day 

11th June - School Reopens for pupils 

15th Jun - Colour Run 

21st Jun - Chocolate Tombola Donations 

28th Jun - Bottle Tombola Donations 

29th Jun - Summer Fair 

The full overview of key dates for the year 
ahead can be found here.   

CHPS PTA 
Upcoming Events! 

Colour Run (15.6.24) & Summer Fair (29.6.24) 

Buy your tickets now for each of these events 
by clicking here.  

There are just 2 weeks left to get your Colour 
Run tickets and ‘early bird’ tickets are now 
available for the Summer Fair! We hope to see 
many families at each of these fun events, they 
will certainly provide two afternoons of 
entertainment and fun for your children.  

If you are able to help at either/both events, 
please contact your Class Rep or email 
pta.chps@gmail.com. 

Kids Club 2024-25  
Thank you to those of you that have already 
submitted your requests for 2024-25 Kids Club 
sessions. The form to share your preferences 
is still open and can be accessed here.  

We would also like to remind families that any 
contact regarding Kids Club should be 
directed through the dedicated email account 
kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk rather 
than via the school admin email address. This 
will ensure that the right people pick up the 
messages needed for the Kids Club team.   

SAVE THE DATE

RUN
COLOUR

Afternoon of Saturday 15th June

Cheadle Town Football Club
More info and booking link coming soon!

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/chpspta/
mailto:pta.chps@gmail.com
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Annual-School-Planner-2023-24-Dec-update.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/8uiceHNPjK
mailto:kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk
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